
 

May Newsletter 

 
 

Melody Makers Event Rocks 

Thank you to all who turned out for the April 30th Open House featuring the Melody Makers. It 

was a packed room and enjoyed by everyone who attended. Thank you to the organizer and all 

who helped out! We plan to hold more events similar to this in the future. Check out the 

Karaoke Night below and look for future announcements.  
 

NEW MEMBERS VOTED IN  

The following individuals were voted membership at the May 4th Member Meeting: Joe 

Kuwalik, Allyson McCormack, Tom McMahon, DeAnna Putnam, David Raymond, Suzanne 

Sickler, Scott Solberg, Maddie Williams, Tyler Williams all of Marblehead, Jeffery Rotcovich 

of Lynn, Michael Vieira of Peabody, Christine Peralta of Swampscott, and Peter Lutts of Salem. 

Welcome! 

 

NEW APPLICANTS READ  

The following individuals have applied for membership, were read and will be posted for voting 

at the next Member Meeting on June 1st: Patty Abrams, Nick Diamond, Steve Gleason, Jennifer 

Granata, Henry Kindle, Frank McIver, Sharon Pollender, Michael Ruiz all of Marblehead and 

Joyce Toomey of Revere. 

 

REMINDERS – UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Kentucky Derby - Saturday, May 7th 

6:57 p.m. Post Time 

Will this be a Triple Crown year? 

Watch it here at the Gerry 5 

 

 



Karaoke Night 

Wednesday, May 11th 

7:00 -10:00 p.m. 

 

Bring your voice and your ear! Let's have some fun singing! 

Open to the Public - Discover the Gerry! 

 

 

Friday Night Family Fish Fry – May 13th 5:30 – 7:30 p.m. 

Please join us for our Family Friday Fish Fry!  

We are featuring the following menu 

: 

Fried Fish 

Fried Shrimp 

Steak Tips 

Chicken Fingers 

Chicken Wings 

 

DATES OF NOTE 

May 8th -  Happy Mother’s Day 

May 18th - Board of Directors Meeting, 6:00 p.m. 

May 21st – Preakness Stakes 

May 30th – Memorial Day – CLOSED 

June 4th – Board of Directors Meeting, 6:00 p.m. 

                                       Members Meeting followed by a collation, 7:00 p.m. 

 

IN SEARCH OF NEW MEMBERS 

Do you have friends, family, neighbors who would like to join the Gerry? Our goal is to 

increase membership and provide a special place for members to enjoy. The Board of Directors 

has temporarily suspended the $50.00 processing fee for new applications and re-applicants for 

the remainder of 2022. This is a deal you will not see again. We urge you to let your friends and 

family know. Revised application forms are available on-line at www.gerry5.com/library under 

Business Documents. Please help us get the word out! 

 

http://www.gerry5.com/library


PASSAGES 

Marie Printon, mother of member Kerry O'Shaughnessy, passed on April 21, 2022 at the age 

of 94. She loved Marblehead, was very involved in the YMCA, KFC, and enjoyed the 

Swampscott Senior Center, bingo, and bridge. Our sympathy to family and friends.  

 

 
Remember there are always things to do at the Gerry. Whether you want to socialize or just relax, we’re here for you. Don’t 

forget to check out the games in the Clubroom and the Function Hall (when not in use). 
 

Gerry Gear Available! 
Existing inventory has been updated. See https://gerry5.com/announcements-opportunity (bottom of page) for details or flyers 

at the Gerry.  Order forms for items not in stock will be available soon. We plan to publish a small catalog of popular items with 

updated prices. Stay tuned. 

 

 

Comments? Questions? Complaints? Please address these to the manager or to the Board in writing, via 

email, or in person. 

 

Thank you for reading! 

https://gerry5.com/announcements-opportunity

